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Investing in your local community 

December 02, 2022 

The Honorable Keith Scully 
Mayor 
City of Shoreline 
17500 Midvale Avenue North 
Shoreline, WA  98133-4921 

Dear Mayor Scully: 

Congratulations!  We are happy to announce the selection of your project, N 145th 
Street (SR 523) Phase 1, Corliss Ave N to 3rd Ave NE, TIB project number 
8-1-202(009)-1.  TIB is awarding 40.3874% of eligible project costs with a maximum 
grant of $5,000,000.    

This year, we received requests to fund 308 different projects, totaling $247 million. 
We are pleased to provide $127 million in transportation investments to cities and 
counties like yours throughout the state. 

If you have questions, please contact Greg Armstrong, TIB Project Engineer, at 
GregA@TIB.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Ashley Probart 
Executive Director 


